
The Greater Victoria School District is committed to
each student’s success in learning within

a responsive and safe environment.

 

Modification to this document is not permitted without prior written consent from the Greater Victoria School District. 
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POLICY 5130 
 
 
TECHNOLOGY EDUCATION AND STUDENT SAFETY 
 
The Greater Victoria School Board considers all matters of classroom safety to be 
of the utmost importance.  Every student has the right to a safe, secure working 
environment.  A high standard of safety is expected in all areas with sufficient 
instruction provided to the student to ensure the safe operation of classroom 
equipment. 
 
Students in Technology Education courses (includes Industrial Education and 
Career Preparation Studies) will develop appropriate knowledge, skills and 
attitudes for the safe and efficient use of tools, equipment, machines and 
materials. 
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